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Matariki
Each class has joined with classes from the
other two areas of the school to organise
fun learning about different aspects of the
significance of Matariki
(the Māori new year).

New Enrolments
Do you have a child who is about to turn
five? Are they enrolled? If not, please
contact the office so we can organise a
space for them.

In term three Knighton will have six new
entrant classes. It is unlikely that there
will be any Out Of Zone spaces available
until the beginning of 2022.

The Book Fair is here!!

28th June - 1st July
In the school Library
Cash and Eftpos Available

The Scholastic Book Fair is happening in
the school library from June 28 - July 1.
It's like having an exciting bookstore
come into the school.  Quality books are
available to purchase at reasonable
prices and every purchase you make
earns learning and literacy resources for
our school.  Each student is given a time
to visit and explore the books on offer
with their class.  Your child may bring a
"Student Wish List" home which you can
use to discuss the Book Fair and the
books they have seen.  You are welcome
to visit our book fair during the following
times:
Tuesday - 8:30am - 4:00pm
Wednesday - 8:30am - 4:00pm
Thursday - 8:30am - 1:30pm
The more we sell, the more our school
receives toward our Library.

Do you have time to make a difference
and

The Kick Start breakfast club is on at
school week mornings between
8.30-8.55am.
Children receive a free breakfast of
Weet-bix and milk to ensure the best start
to their day possible. We currently need
some amazing adult volunteers to support
this initiative. Please contact the office if
you are able to help one or more mornings
per week between 8:20-9:00am.
knighton@kns.ac.nz or phone: 856 5399

mailto:knighton@kns.ac.nz


Yesterday there was an
unplanned fire alarm just
before 3pm.  Whilst it was
great to see children quickly
out of the classrooms we

have a couple of points to share with you:
❖ If the alarms sound all children need

to meet on the reserve behind the
school (it was the turf yesterday due
to work still being completed on the
reserve).

❖ If adults are on site when the alarms
go off you must follow the
evacuation guidelines and go to the
reserve.

❖ If adults are off site you need to
remain at the gates.

This also highlights the importance of
signing into the office when you come on
site during the school day.

Parent Conversations and Mid
Year Reports

Bookings close TOMORROW Wednesday
30th June @ 4pm!

Booking dates available:
5th, 6th & 7th July

It is very important that you make a
time to meet with your child’s teacher to
discuss their progress and goals for the
remainder of 2021. To do so please visit
https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and
use the event code 7fp8f.

If you need help to book please ring, or
pop into the office.

Last assemblies for Stuart Armistead

Stuart’s final day will be acknowledged at
our assemblies on Friday 9th July on the

following times:

Junior 9:05am - 9:25am
Middle 1:30pm - 2pm
Senior 12pm - 12:30pm

Families are welcome to attend.

Holiday programmes

Bookings are now
open for this Holiday
Programme starting
July 5th, 2021.

Please make your  bookings AS SOON AS
POSSIBLE so we can work out how many staff
we need to roster on.

You MUST HAVE PAID  your Term fees  and
previous Holiday Programme fees(or be on
track to) before we can accept your booking
for April.

Please log onto your Aimy Plus profile to check
what outstanding fees you have, and/or to book
any Holiday Sessions you wish your children to
attend.

Term 3 Gymnastic
Academy
The Gymnastic Academy

offers a recreational gymnastics and
tumbling program at lunchtime in the
school hall for beginner and advanced
level students.
Please contact Marie 0211705426 to
register or visit
www.thegymnasticacademy.com

Netball skill programmes
Skill Camps are skill based programmes
run for all different levels to participate in
focused on development for players.
Please see the HCNC website for more
information and to register:
https://netballhamilton.org.nz/poipoia-te-
manawa

Eastlink Sports Holiday programme
We are offering an "attend 3, pay for 2"
special!
12th - 16th July, $35 per day
https://forms.gle/vRdRkKnZtRkGPo8b6
or
www.eastlinksports.co.nz

Stuart Armistead
Principal
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